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Register Now for the Annual Adult Spelling Bee  
ALC Adult Spelling Bee Is Part of Literacy Awareness Month 

 
Franklin, Ind. – Where are all of Johnson County’s adult spellers? We want you to join 
the Adult Learning Center’s 10th Annual Adult Spelling Bee on Sept. 12, 2016, at 
Franklin College.  
 
Can you out spell our long-standing champions The Red Pen Rangers? Let’s find out! 
Register your team of three, ages 18 and older, for this fun competition.  
 
Participants did such an amazing job of dressing up for our costume contest last year that 
we’re bringing it back! Prizes will be awarded to the team with the best costumes. 
Costumes are not mandatory but encouraged.  
 
Invite your family and friends to dress up and cheer for your team during the competition. 
The 10th anniversary of the bee is sure to be a special evening.  
 
For more information, please contact Wendy Preilis at 317-738-4677. Register for the 
Adult Spelling Bee online at www.pageafterpage.org/spellingbee.  
  
The Adult Spelling Bee is part of Johnson County Public Library’s International Literacy 
programming. See a list of International Literacy programs in the Fall Program Guide. 
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